Christmas Eve Children’s Mass

We are looking for children from Grades Kindergarten to
Seven to be a part of our Christmas Eve Children's Mass.
The Mass will take place on December 24th at 5:00 pm.
Please note that if you are committing your child to be a
part of this mass, they must come to a mandatory
practice on Saturday, December 21st at 10:00 am to
11:30, and must be at church by 4:30 pm on Christmas
Eve.

If your child(ren) is/dre interested, please fill out the
bottom portion of this form and send it back to school
no later than Monday, December 16,

Your child({ren) will be assigned a part once we have
received your form. Roles will be given on a first come
first serve basis.

Thank you,

Mrs. Longo and Mrs. Corrado
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